I MPORTANT!

THIS IS THE WEEK FOR OUR PORTRAIT SESSIONS!
HERE ARE A FEW REMINDERS AND INFORMATION:

If you are planning to purchase pictures at the session and would like portrait pricing in advance, you can obtain a
price/package list on our website or from the ‘directory table’ after Mass this weekend (but you are not under any
obligation to purchase pictures).

If you signed up for your session online: you will receive a reminder email approximately 24 — 48 hours prior to
your portrait session. Attached to that email will be your $10 coupon. YOU MUST PRINT THAT COUPON AND
BRING IT WITH YOU TO YOUR SESSION in order to receive $10 off of the purchase of pictures!!

FOR EVERYONE (regardless of how or where you signed up): DON'T FORGET to bring two non-perishable
food items with you to your session for a $5 coupon good toward the purchase of pictures as well.

IF YOU STILL HAVEN'T SIGNED UP FOR PHOTOS - ESPECIALLY BECAUSE OUR SPECIFIED
DATES DIDN'T FIT YOUR CALENDAR - WE HAVE ADDED ANOTHER DAY TO OUR SESSIONS. IT
IS WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 30 (with the times available from 2 p.m. - 8:40 p.m.). PLEASE MAKE
EVERY EFFORT TO SIGN UP FOR A PORTRAIT SO THAT WE CAN HAVE ALL OF OUR FAMILY
ACCOUNTED FOR IN OUR NEW DIRECTORY! (Please remember that you will receive a FREE 8x10
portrait and pictorial directory just for having your picture taken. You are not under ANY
obligation to purchase pictures!)

The committee for the pictorial directory needs to obtain group pictures of our lay ministries for the new directory.
MEMBERS ARE ASKED TO MAKE EVERY EFFORT TO BE PRESENT AND TO DRESS APPROPRIATELY.

The schedule for taking these pictures is as follows:
Lectors and Extraordinary Ministers of HC: Sunday, October 20, at 5:00 p.m. in the church (at make-up training)
Pastoral Council: Tuesday, October 22, at the 6:30 p.m. meeting in RE Building
Cantors: Sunday, October 27, after the 8:00 a.m. Mass
Choir: Sunday, October 27, after the 8:00 a.m. Mass
Finance Council: Tuesday, October 29, at the 6:30 p.m. meeting in RE Building
Catechists: Wednesday, November 6, at 6:20 p.m. in the RE building

EVENT PICTURES NEEDED: Parishioners are encouraged to share pictures of events during the past year at Holy Trinity.
We are especially in need of pictures from Catholic Life, CYM, KJT, KJZT and the Confraternity of Christian Mothers. You
may email these pictures to Nancy Zenner at npzenner@suddenlink.net, or you may give pictures to Helen Havelka, Emily
Kuehne, Teresa Schwertner, Mary Jo Tschoerner, Sharon Lloyd or John Obst. Pictures may also be dropped off at the
parish office. The pictures need to be turned in by Monday, October 28, to be considered. Please put your name and
phone # on the back of photos turned in so that they may be returned to you.
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